
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Privacy Policy 

 
The Chicago Help Initiative (CHI) has created this privacy statement in order to demonstrate our firm 
commitment to privacy. The following discloses our information gathering and dissemination practices 
for this website. 
 
You can browse our website without disclosing any “personal information,” such as your name, 
mailing address and e-mail address. The Chicago Help Initiative only collects personal information that 
you provide to us voluntarily. When you provide us with your personal information, you acknowledge 
and agree that we may use and store information about you in accordance with our Privacy Policy. We 
use this information to send you our electronic newsletter, other information about CHI and notification 
of events, volunteer opportunities and fundraisers. You may opt out of receiving future mailings (see 
“Choice/Opt-Out” section below). 
 
We WILL NOT give, or sell your email address or other contact information. 
 
This site contains links to other sites. We are not responsible for the privacy practices or the content of 
such websites. CHI has contracted with Acceptiva to provide a secure method of making online 
donations to our organization. When you click the Donate button on our website, you will be 
transmitting data via a secure server and your data will be encrypted for security. Acceptiva does not 
have permission to use your information for any other purpose other than to process your donation 
payment for The Chicago Help Initiative. 
 
Donor Information 
We will not trade, sell or share a donor’s personal information with anyone else, nor send mailings on 
behalf of other organizations. This policy applies to both online and offline donors. 
 
Choice/Opt-Out 
This site gives users the following options for removing their information from our database to not 
receive future communications. 
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1. You can send an email to info@chicagohelpinitiative.org 
2. You can send mail to the following postal address: 
 

The Chicago Help Initiative 
440 N. Wells, Suite 440 

Chicago Il, 60654 
Phone: 312-445-0048 

 
 
Change/Modify 
This site gives users the following options for changing and modifying information previously 
provided. 
 
1. You can send an email to info@chicagohelpinitiative.org 
2. You can send mail to the following postal address: 
 

The Chicago Help Initiative 
440 N. Wells, Suite 440 

Chicago Il, 60654 
Phone: 312-445-0048 

 
 
Anti-Spam Policy 
We do not send emails to people who do not have a relationship with our organization. This 
relationship can start in the following ways: 
 
The person: 

1. Opted in to one of our email lists at our site. 
2. Made a donation to the organization or to one of our programs. 
3. Purchased a ticket for one of our events. 
4. Signed up to receive information from CHI at a volunteering activity. 

 
How to Contact Us with any Questions 
If you have any questions about this privacy statement, the practices of this site, or your dealings with 
this website, you can contact us via email or write to us at: 
 

The Chicago Help Initiative 
440 N. Wells, Suite 440 

Chicago Il, 60654 
Phone: 312-445-0048 

info@chicagohelpinitiative.org 
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